March 15, 2017
Ms. Newell,

| am writing to ask you to please support HB 2739. | run a food-buying club in Portland whose members
depend on farmers who grow healthy food for our families and theirs. As more and more scientific
evidence piles up against the use of GE and GMO crops and their required pesticides, we need to protect
our state's farms and citizens as much as possible. So many people are already sick, so much of our land,
air, and water are already tainted nearly beyond recovery. It's past time to stop the madness and start
enacting sensible regulations to protect farmers and farmland who want to grow clean, healthy food for
all of us.

Please share my comments with your fellow committee members.
For our children and their children, let's lead the way!
Thank you,

Suzanne Jabaley
Portland, Or



